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Comments: Recreation fees

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

As a person who visit many of these areas I am against this additional fee.  We already contribute towards the

cost with taxes.  They we added the NW Forest pass.  The people of Oregon should not have to pay a third fee to

access our national forests.  

 

 

Nathan Matlock

 


